
 
 
March 2025 

 

Dear Coach, 

 

We’re very happy to have your expertise and guidance in our lacrosse program for the 2025 season. Please review 

the following documents: 

 

OLA Code of Conduct Policy 

https://ontariolacrosse.com/content/administration/ola-code-of-conduct-policy.pdf 

OLA Substance Misuse Policy 

https://ontariolacrosse.com/content/administration/ontario-lacrosse-association-substance-misuse-policy.pdf 

If you have any questions regarding these policies, reach out to: 

 

Sarah Utting 

Registrar 

registrar@lacrossekingston.ca 

 

and/or 

 

Erin Dixon 

Rep Director 

krossfire.development@gmail.com 

 

Commitment 

Please sign below to indicate that you have read and understand the OLA Code of Conduct and Substance Misuse 

Policy. Please return the signed form to: registrar@lacrossekingston.ca by March 15, 2025. 

     

Name  Signature  
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